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This is the first update newsletter of the Speech, language and communication therapy action
plan. The action plan was developed by the Department of Health, Social Services and Public
Safety (DHSSPS) with the aim that all children and young people at risk of or presenting with
speech, language or communication needs will be able to benefit from timely support and
integrated services that best meet their requirements.

The Public Health Agency (PHA), in partnership with the Health and Social Care Board (HSCB),
has been tasked with implementing the action plan.

The update includes news on the publication of the Healthy child, health future framework and
highlights other points of progress so far, including the development of the Family Support NI
website. There is also an invite for parents to join a focus group to influence and assist with the
implementation of the action plan.
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